
 

 
 

Date: June 25, 2021 

To: BCGEU Members at Whitecliff 

Re: Results of Strike Vote 
____________________________________________________________________ 
 
The bargaining committee would like to announce that members at Whitecliff have overwhelmingly voted 
in favour of job action. 98% of members voted to strike.  
 
The message is clear: the settlement offered by Revera is not good enough and you are willing to fight for 
a fair agreement.  
 
The Union will be reaching out to your employer to discuss next steps. We have not served notice of a 
strike, and you should continue to report to work as usual.  
 
Please log into the Member’s Portal at members.bcgeu.ca to ensure BCGEU has your correct email 
address.  Having a personal email address on file is extremely important as we move towards job action.  

 
In solidarity,  
 
Tony Jillings, Bargaining Committee Chair 
Bonny Swanson, Bargaining Committee Member 
Sheila Matthen – Staff Representative, Negotiations 
 
cc: Mahen Ramdharry, Component 4 Vice-President 
 Tim Little, Local 404 Interim Chairperson 
 Thom Yachnin, Director Health Services 
 Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
 Richard Tones, Acting Coordinator, Negotiations  
 Danica Sladen, Fraser Valley Area Office Staff Representative 
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